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Date: 01.04.21  

Dear Parents, 
 
Spring Term is complete!  It really does feel as though the children have never been away and they did 
so well to settle down to some really excellent learning across the school.  I have been impressed by 
what I've seen going on in each and every classroom and want to thank the whole staff team for the 
kind, nurturing care they continue to give to our children each and every day.   
 
As we approach the Summer Term, I feel it appropriate to thank the Milford Friends team for all their 
hard work with fundraising, planning and generally supporting the school.  The money that has been giv-
en to the Friends so far means that we are now in a place to begin 'phase 1' of our library project. I know 
you will all have received an email from Chris Berry, Chair of the Friends with some further information, 
including some designs of what the space will look like when complete and hope you all feel as excited 
as we do about having such an amazing space to utilise to continue to instil a real love of reading in our 
children.  The new fundraising challenge The Friends have set should help to foster this too!   
 
Behind the scenes at Milford, throughout the pandemic there have been regular meetings between the 
School Leadership Team and our wonderful band of Governors, who I know have been in touch with 
some of you over the past few months.  The support and challenge they have provided has been invalu-
able in helping to shape our thinking and planning throughout this time and is greatly appreciated.  Once 
this is all over (!) I hope to be able to give you the opportunity to meet them all in an informal way and I 
know they are incredibly keen to get into the school building a little more to meet the staff in person 
(and most importantly the children too!)  With that in mind, hopefully you will have received a 'Parent 
Governor' application/nomination form along with some sought after skills.  If you think you fit the bill, 
please do complete it and send it in. 
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of this week's newsletter, especially seeing what Year 2 have been getting up 
to recently.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mr Stear and the Milford Team. 

Milford School is part of the Godalming Learning Partnership (a Co-operative 
Trust) – http://godalminglearning.org.uk/ 



 



 



 

Monday 19th April First day of term 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May Inset Day 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June Half term holiday 

Wednesday 21st July Last day of term 

Wednesday 1st September Inset Day 

Thursday 2nd September First day of term 

Friday 22nd October Inset Day 

Monday 25th Oct – Fri 29th  Oct Half term holiday 

Friday 17th December Last day of term 

Tuesday  4th January First day of term 

Monday 14th Feb – Fri 18th Feb Half term holiday 

Monday 21st February Inset Day 

1 April 2021 Last day of term 

Tuesday 19th April Inset Day 

Wednesday 20th April First day of term 

Monday 2nd  May Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th May Inset Day 

Monday 30t May – Friday 3rd June Half term holiday 

Friday 22nd  July Last day of term 


